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Curator's News

By Ellen Racine

The museum is open Sundays
from 2 to 4 p.m. in June. Please
stop by and see what's new.

We welcome new members at
our period costume Sewing



Group. We will meet next on
Monday, June 8 at 1 p.m. We are
sewing our 250th Anniversary
costumes for wearing at the Ball,
parade, fashion show, and other
events. Drop by and see our
creations.

| will be attending a workshop
next week through the New
England Museum Association
entitled "Keeping it Safe" at the
Rhode Island School of Design. It
will include topics on conservation
of paper, costumes, furniture care
and storage, and a tour of their
back rooms at the museum. It
should be a very interesting day!

Snapshot in Time: The
Northborough Historical Society is
sponsoring a photograph contest
as part of the town’s 250th
anniversary celebration. The
purpose of the contest is to
document life in Northborough
during 2015-2016 for future
generations. Photographs
submitted for the contest will be
judged in early October 2016 and
displayed at the Historical Society
building. A prize will be offered for
the best photograph for each of
the following categories, and a
people’s choice also will be
awarded based on popular votes.
Categories are: Buildings (inside
and out) ; Sights and Scenes
(streets, landscapes, traffic, etc.);
Northborough at Play (leisure-
time activities, sports, recreation,
parades, concerts, etc.);
Northborough at Work
(construction, farming, town
government, DPW, fire, police,
building maintenance, etc.);
Northborough People (family
gatherings, etc.). Deadline is
October 3, 2016. For more



information and an entry form,
visit
www.NorthboroughHistoricalSoci
ety.org.




